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Suzanne F. Summerlin 
Staff Counsel 
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Re: Docket Numbers 900960-TL anq 

Dear Ms. Summerlin: 

This is to advise you that the Office of Statewide Prosecution 
and the Economic Crimes Division of the Department of Legal Affairs 
are conducting a criminal investigatiop into the activities of 
Southern Bell in the above-referenced dockets. 

Please advise the Commission and govern yourselves 
accordinqly. 

de Prosecutor 
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cc: Steve Tribble 

Hank Anthony 


